
             Getting ready for school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

This half term the children in Butterflies will 

be visiting our reception classes and garden 

to explore the environment and meet their 

new teachers. A staff member from 

Butterflies will accompany them for support.  

We will continue to make use of the school 

facilities, including the hall and the library, to 

help the children’s transition into Year R. 

The role play area will be set 

up like a classroom. Children 

will be able to act out the role 

of a teacher or pupil.  

We will be encouraging 

children to talk about what 

they might do in school, what 

rules might be in school and 

what they might need, such as 

a book bag, lunch and 

uniform. 

 

As the weather is getting warmer, we 

will be talking with the children about 

safety in the sun – why do we need 

sun hats? What is sun cream for? Why 

do we need to drink plenty of water? 

 

 

Graduation 

On Thursday 18th July 2024, we will be holding a 

graduation ceremony for our children. Parents will 

be invited to attend to see the children accept their 

graduation certificates. Keep a look out for your 

invitation nearer the time. We look forward to seeing 

you all and celebrating your child’s amazing 

achievements this year! 

Arts Week – 80th Anniversary of D Day 

Week commencing Monday 3rd June, we will be 

joining the school in commemorating the 80th 

anniversary of D Day.  The children in Butterflies will 

participate in a number of arts activities to aid their 

understanding in an age appropriate way.  

Parents and carers are invited in to the Nursery on 

the afternoon of Thursday 6th June to see their child’s 

fantastic art work.   

More details to follow. 

  

 

 

 

 


